
 
 
 
 
WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are saddened to 
learn of the passing of Ted Sharp, former Manager, Collections Management, Mississauga 
Library, on Friday, February 11, 2022.    
 
AND WHEREAS Ted started with the City of Mississauga in 1984 and was a long-time Manager 
and head of the Page Hiring Team at the library for 36 years before his retirement in July 2020. 
 
AND WHEREAS Ted was the heart and soul of the library’s Collections Department for the last 
thirteen years, ushering in new collections and formats from music CDs to blu-ray, Lightning 
Loans and the Raves and Faves, as well as building the Overdrive ebook and eAudiobook 
collections.   
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of the 
Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Sharp family 
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